
July 13, 1981 

The Reverend Father Parae Metjian, Pastor 
St. leon Armenian Church 
12-61 Saddle River Road 
Fair lawn, New Jersey 07410 

Dear Father Paree: 

In compiling the statistics from your annual Parish Report 
we find your membership figures decreased as follows: 

1980 membership - 230 
1981 membership - 192 
decreased by - 38 

Prior to assigning our 1981 assessment, we would like to 
confirm that the figures given are correct, and,,if so, what 
the reason for the decrease in membership may be due to. 

If the Diocese may assist 41 any way to prevent these 
decreases fn membership, please inform us at your convenience. 

Yours respectfully, 

Frank Avakian Stoneson 
Executive Director 

cc: Mr. Sarkis Soultanian, Chairman 
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